
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, April 30th I had the opportunity to travel with over 300 Physical Therapy 
colleagues and students to Albany to fight for our patient’s rights, as well as the future of 
Physical Therapy. 
 
The major bill (S2319/A1666) addressed was regarding the need to control and end the 
unfair practice of ever increasing co-pays that patients are required to pay while 
attending Physical Therapy. Many insurance providers classify Physical Therapists as 
“specialists” and as a result require a higher co-pay for each office visit.  Patients 
infrequently seeing medical specialists (neurologist, cardiologist, etc) will not be 
discouraged by higher “specialist” co-pays to follow the recommended care in these 
situations but due to the recurring nature of Physical Therapy visits, many people have 
opted to completely forego PT care, cut short their treatments or settle for less than 
optimal results due to the high “specialist” co-pays placed on Physical Therapy.   
 
This can ultimately leave you with poorer function, more symptoms, and generally lower 
health and NYS as a whole with a more costly and less effective health care system. 
 
  

 

 

 

 

The information provided is intended for general informational and educational purposes only. It is not 

intended to substitute for professional advice from a healthcare provider or to be considered provision or 

practice of physical therapy. You should always directly seek advice from a qualified healthcare 

professional if you are experiencing signs or symptoms of injury, illness, or disease. . While Peak 

Performance Physical Therapy/Peak Performance Sports Training makes every attempt to provide 

accurate and reliable information, the owners/employees/heirs do not represent, warrant, endorse, 

 
 

 
  
    Peak Performance Goes to Albany 

Mike Golisano Travels to Fight for YOU! 
 

Mike Golisano DPT, FAFS 
PEAK PERFORMANCE, Physical Therapy/Sports Training 

 

 

As with anything in politics, things move very slowly but YOU CAN HELP!  
 
Ask us at Peak Performance PT how you can help move this important bill to the floor. 
 
 

 



 

 

approve or certify any information displayed, uploaded, downloaded or distributed on its behalf nor does it 

guarantee the accuracy, efficacy, completeness or timeliness of these educational materials. You hereby 

represent and warrant that you are at least 18 years of age and have legal capacity to use this website 

and materials contained therein. Under no circumstances will Peak Performance Physical Therapy/Peak 

Performance Sports Training, its owners/employees/heirs be liable for any damage caused by reliance 

upon information provided on or through this website. Use of this information is voluntary and is done at 

your own risk The Game of Life-- Play It  

 

 

 

 


